
Christopher O’Mahony 

President 
The Central Council of Church Bell Ringers 

The following ringers took part in  

commemorative ringing at 

  
  

to mark the Centenary of the Armistice 

11th November 2018 
(* denotes those ringers who were recruited as part of the Ringing Remembers campaign to 

remember the 1,400 bell ringers who lost their lives in the First World War) 

Lord Bourne of Aberystwyth 

Minister for Faith 
Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government 

 

 

 

  

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


